
Nov. 4, 2020 

The November WACO meeting was held at Bionic Burger on Ridge Road with 4 people in 

attendance.  This meeting wins the prize for setting the lowest number of attendees for a 

monthly meeting. 

 

The group discussed the Christmas Party menu and agreed that we had a good idea.  See 

the attached sheet with the menu and pertinate information on it.  We discussed the gift 

exchange and agreed that the gifts should be $20 or less.  We would also like people to mark 

whether the gift is for a man or woman on the outside of the gift.  We will not be doing the 

white elephant gift exchange just a regular one.  If you will be bringing children to the 

Christmas party we would need to know the ages and genders of the children so that 

appropriate gifts can be purchased for them as well.  We discussed making separate piles of 

the gifts, one pile for the women, one pile for the men, and one for the children.  Because 

this party is being catered by Spear’s it is very important that we receive accurate counts 

on who will be attending the party.  If you want to attend please RSVP no later than Dec. 4 

and let us know which entrée you and your family members would be eating. 

 

Hobo Happenings is scheduled for Nov. 21 in Douglass, KS.  David Hime brought 

registration forms for anyone who was interested in attending. 

 

We discussed the two Facebook pages that the club uses.  One is a private one that only 

members can access and the other one is a public one.  Bartel is the administrator on one of 

the sites and Amanda is the administrator on the other one.  Do we need two sites?  David 

H. said that it appears that the public one is the one that is used most often.  But because 

we had so few members present nothing was decided on and it will be tabled for another 

meeting to discuss. 

 

We discussed the suggestion that Kevin Clark made about taking a cruise this week but 

decided that it was rather short notice to do anything about it.  It was a very good idea 

because the weather this week is good but just didn’t have enough time to plan something 

and then get the word out.  Maybe we can try again later! 

 

David H. wondered if the banners had been ordered yet or not?   

 

David H. announced that the Cars for Charities show in January has been cancelled for 

2021. 

 

David H. asked about The Chill.  Doug told him that it is scheduled for Oct. 2021 at the 

Hartman Arena in Park City. 

 

David H. wondered if it would be possible to have the January club meeting in Mike’s man 

cave and possibly have our chili cook-off at that time.  Will have to see about that one! 

 

We discussed the DQ night and looked at the picture that we are giving Richard at the DQ.  

We agreed to meet at Dairy Queen at 5 PM as it gets dark by 5:30 now. 

 

Meeting adjourned. 


